
From: Ed Ruckriegel  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2006 11:32 AM 
To: David Dryer 
Subject: RE:  

Per Chief Lenzmeier the E. Coldspring barricade is an inconvenience and creates a 2-3 minute 
delay.  Since BGFD is on automatic aid responses to the MGHS complex he has concerns.  
However, with automatic fire sprinklers in MGHS he is not as concerned. 
  
Ed 
 


